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January 27, 2021 
 

BY E-MAIL 
 
Daniel Goldner, Chair 
New Hampshire Department of Energy 
21 S. Fruit St, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429 
 
Re: DE 20-170  Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. – Corrected Page 26 to Rebuttal  

Testimony of John D. Taylor 
 
Chair Goldner, 
 
At the hearing in the above-referenced matter on January 25, 2022, witness John D. 
Taylor, appearing on behalf of Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. (“Unitil” or the “Company”) 
made certain corrections to Table 7 on page 26 of his Rebuttal Testimony from the stand. 
Mr. Taylor’s Rebuttal Testimony was filed on December 10, 2021 and was marked for 
inclusion in the record as Hearing Exhibit 12.  
 
Following the Direct Testimony of Mr. Taylor, the Company indicated that it would 
submit a corrected Page 26 of Mr. Taylor’ Testimony. The Company now encloses a 
REVISED page 26 of Mr. Taylor’s Rebuttal Testimony, which includes a corrected Table 
7 consistent with the corrections offered by Mr. Taylor on the stand. The Company also 
encloses a version of REVISED page 26 of Mr. Taylor’s Testimony marked as Hearing 
Exhibit 26 for inclusion in the record.   
 

Sincerely, 

 
Patrick H. Taylor 

 
cc: Service List 
 
 


